
 

 

Called Board Meeting 

August 6, 2021 

 

The Scottsboro City Board of Education met in a called Board meeting on Friday, August 6, 2021, at 

4:15 P.M. at Page Administration Building. 

 

Mrs. Amy Childress, Superintendent, and all Board members were present: Mr. Lee Benson, Dr. Gary 

Speers, Mrs. Patricia Stewart, Mr. Jason Williams and Mr. Patrick Woosley.  

 

Mrs. Patricia Stewart, Board President, called the meeting to order. 

 

A motion was made by Mr. Williams and a second by Mr. Woosley to approve the Agenda. The vote 

was unanimous to approve the Agenda. 

 

Action Items 

 

As recommended by Mrs. Childress, a motion was made by Dr. Speers and a second by Mr. Williams 

to approve the Personnel Agenda.  The vote was unanimous to approve the Personnel Agenda. 

 

 

I. LEAVE OF ABSENCE 

CERTIFIED 

1. WIDGEON, Valerie – Speech-Language Pathologist, Scottsboro City Schools, effective 

August 2, 2021 – September 10, 2021 (FMLA). 

 

A discussion was conducted in regard to a Mask Mandate for faculty, staff and students. Following 

the discussion Mrs. Childress, Superintendent, recommended all students, faculty and staff be 

required to wear masks while inside buildings, effective August 9-12, 2021 and to be reviewed on 

August 12, 2021. A motion was made by Dr. Speers and a second by Mr. Woosley to the 

recommendation and a roll call vote was taken. A yes vote was given by Dr. Speers, Mrs. Stewart and 

Mr. Woosley and a no vote was given by Mr. Benson and Mr. Williams. The motion passed. 

 

Information Item 

 

Mrs. Childress shared with the Board that Mrs. Starla Finch (SPUR Employee) will be taking the 

position as Secretary to the Superintendent, effective August 9, 2021, replacing Donna Watwood. 

 

On a motion by Mr. Benson and a second by Mr. Woolsey, the vote was unanimous to Adjourn. 

 

 

____________________________________ 

               President 

 

____________________________________ 

                  Secretary 


